
From: sgromofamily 

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 8:38 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore 
<simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: 'Tommy Sgromo' 

Subject: FW: Re: 11 Storey Building Proposed at 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue - 
objection letter 

SUBJECT: Bayview Condo, Forester Marsh 

CITY FILES: D01-20003, D02-20009 

We are writing to you to object the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment 

We respectfully request that the City decline the proposed zoning by-law amendment 
and look forward to council decision on the matter. 

I am also requesting our name be added to the notification list of any council or public 
meetings related to this application. 

Thank you, 

Penny and Tommy Sgromo 

16 Wolfson Crescent 

Richmind Hill, ON L4E4N9 


